

Meeting between the President of Mexico, Pena Nieto, and Eni CEO

Paolo Scaroni

Mexico City, 14 January 2013 - The President of Mexico, Enrique Peña Nieto, and Eni's

CEO, Paolo Scaroni met in Mexico City within the framework of the official visit of Italian

Prime Minister Enrico Letta.

In this occasion, Eni has inaugurated its new Representative Office.

Furthermore, Eni's delegation, including Claudio Descalzi, COO of Eni E&P Division, had a

meeting with the CEO of the public oil company Petróleos Mexicanos (PEMEX), Emilio

Lozoya Austin, to lay the groundwork for a possible future collaboration between the two

companies. In particular, the parties discussed of future strategic partnerships in the

upstream sector of the country.

Company Contacts:

Press Office: Tel. +39 02.52031875 - +39 06.59822030 Freephone for shareholders (from Italy): 800940924

Freephone for shareholders (from abroad): +39 80011223456

Switchboard: +39 06.59821

ufficio.stampa@eni.com segreteriasocietaria.azionisti@eni.com investor.relations@eni.com

Web site: www.eni.com

